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The 2025 Ryder Cup will be held at Bethpage State Park with public events 

beginning on September 23rd and ending on September 28th.  This 

prestigious tournament is expected to attract tens of thousands of visitors, 

leading to increased traffic congestion, involving road closures and detours.  

The New York State Police is collaborating with our public safety partners to 

manage traffic issues and ensure the safety of the community, attendees, and 

competitors.  Please consider the below road closures when traveling during 

the Ryder Cup. 

 

Road Closures  

 

Round Swamp Road will be closed from Winding Road to Quaker 

Meeting House Road on the following days leading up to the main event: 

 

Monday, September 15th 10:00 am – 8:00 pm 

Tuesday, September 16th 9:00 am – 8:00 pm 

Saturday, September 20th 8:00 am – 6:00 pm 

Sunday, September 21st 8:00 am – 6:00 pm 

 

Round Swamp Road will be closed from Winding Road to Quaker 

Meeting House Road starting Monday, September 22nd 6:00 am until 

Monday, September 29th 6:00 am. 

 

Quaker Meeting House Road will be closed from Tuesday, September 23rd 

through Sunday, September 28th daily from 4:30 am to 8:00 pm.  

 

Clubhouse Road from Bethpage State Parkway will be closed except for 

Rideshare vehicles starting September 23rd from 5:00 am to 8:00 pm daily. 
 
 
For Additional information regarding the 2025 PGA Ryder Cup please visit their 
official site listed below. 
 
https://www.rydercup.com/attend/spectator-guide/schedule-of-events  

https://www.rydercup.com/attend/spectator-guide/schedule-of-events

